
Regular BOE Meeting

September 8th 
2022-23



New Employees Reception
● Alexis Beyer - Teacher Assistant (Kindergarten)
● Kayla Dempsey - Elementary (Kindergarten)
● Gwen Goff - Clerical
● Lauren Gough - Teacher Aide (4th grade)
● Andrya Heller - Technology (STEM)
● Scott Holland - Maintenance Person/Bus Driver
● Mike Hueglin - Building Substitute @ LVC
● Tom Keck - Part-time Bus Driver
● Sarah Kingzack - English
● Keith Lobdell - Building Substitute @ MVC & Athletic Coordinator
● Marcail Miller - OASIS Program Coordinator
● Jessie Morgan - School Counselor @ LVC
● Jeff Nemec - Social Studies
● Melissa Niquette - Elementary (2nd grade)
● Renee Pelkey - School Counselor @ MVC
● Tim Quaid - Bus Aide
● Karen Reynolds - Math
● Rachel Rolston - Cleaner
● Eric Schultz - Elementary (5th grade)
● Abby Seymour - Director of Student Support Services
● Lizzy Stephens-Science long-term sub



Superintendent Report
● Architect Report
● Advocacy Strategy
● PreK-12 Enrollment Report
● New Employees
● Communication to the Board
● BOE Development



Architect Report 
● Mike Harris



Advocacy Strategy
● The objective of our advocacy is to have our new school 

facility funded at a level of 90.1% as mentioned in the 
Merger Study as well as in several pre-merger 
conversations with the Merger Consultants.

● BOE members will contact our representatives requesting 
assistance



Unofficial Enrollment Report
Grade

Enrollment 
2022-23

Enrollment 
2021-22

Pre-K 30 25
K 28 30

1 31 33
2 30 21
3 23 34
4 29 43
5 38 37
6 33 27
7 25 28
8 26 35
9 34 25

10 23 27
11 25 31
12 32 42

OOD/UN 2 4
AVG 29.1 31.6
Total 407 442



Monthly Snapshot Reports
● Monthly Spreadsheet: (October-July)

■ Principals
■ Nurses
■ Athletic Coordinator
■ Cafeteria
■ Counselors
■ Director of Student Support Services

● Monthly Superintendent’s Update/Presentation
● Monthly Administrator Update/Presentation
● Weekly Update from Superintendent
 



BOE Development: Policies and Procedures 
● We benefit from having experienced Board members.
● Proposition: we take advantage of this opportunity to 

examine existing or write new policies, procedures, and 
protocols directly affecting the Board operations.  

● Each month, the superintendent will bring suggestions to 
the regular BOE meetings to be examined or discussed.

● Limit the amount of time dedicated to this task. 



Thank you
● Any Questions?
● Any Comments?

UPCOMING MEETINGS:

● Facilities Committee           9/22  5:00 pm
● Joint Study                         TBD
● Shared Decision Making    TBD
● BOE                                    10/13 6:00 pm @LVC


